
 

Christine Crawford 

Executive Officer 

Yolo County LAFCo 

 

 

Subject:  Fire Protection District Draft Governance Recommendations 

 

 

Executive Officer Crawford, 

 

The purpose of this correspondence is to voice the support of the Springlake Fire 

Protection District’s (FPD) Board for the Fire Protection District draft governance 

recommendations as outlined in the Agenda Item #8 of LAFCo’s March 31, 2022 

regular meeting agenda. 

 

While the Springlake FPD is satisfied with the service contracts with Woodland 

and Davis Fire Departments, we feel the Yolo County Fire Chiefs Association 

(YCFCA) MSR Subcommittee’s recommendations reflect support for all citizens 

in Yolo County. 

 

Specific to Fire Service Area 4, the Springlake FPD Board is in support of an 

advisory board representing the combined contract service areas to the Yolo 

County Supervisors.   

 

The Springlake FPD Board wants to extend our appreciation to the YCFCA MSR 

Subcommittee members, LAFCo and the County Board of Supervisors for their 

commitment to addressing the fire services needs of all residents in Yolo County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Weston Arvin, Chair 

Springlake Fire Protection District 

 

Cc:  Springlake FPD Board 


